
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

19.05.25 
 

Maths 

Our fractions unit continues this week, exploring quarters. We will be finding quarters of 

shapes and quantities.  

 

MATHS HOMEWORK: At home can you find objects around your house (e.g. pens, dry pasta 

shapes, Lego bricks). Count how many you have and find half. How many are in each group? Are 

they equal? Can you challenge yourself to find a quarter?  

 

English  
 

This week the children will start to write their instructions. We will be focussing on the key 

features: time words and ‘bossy’ verbs and adjectives and adverbs to add detail. 

 

Phonics and Reading 
We are revising the graphemes: 

‘’i’ in tiger 

‘a’ paper 

‘ow’ snow 

‘u’ unicorn 

 

We will be revising the tricky words:  two, eye, thought, through, friend. 

 

Our fluency text will be an extract from ‘The Snail and the Whale’ by Julia Donaldson. 

 

Topic  
History- This week we will be comparing early flight to present flight. We will be exploring 

and analysing resources to help us answer the question: How has flight changed since the 

Wright Brothers? 

 

Art- Thank you for all the shoe boxes! This week the children will be working in pairs, to make 

their box into a loom by wrapping it in string. They will then create a piece of woven art by 

weaving wool and ribbon through it and attaching plaits and knotted material.  

 

 



PSHE- We will be learning how Harold learns to ride his bike. We will recognise that learning a 

new skill requires practice and the understanding that you need the ability to overcome 

challenges. 

 
Music- For our final session in this unit, we will be performing our superhero theme tunes. 

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

 
Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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